
6�

Everyone appreciates a delicious treat with the coffee/tea break. PPWG needs at least two,�

preferably three volunteers each month who will bring refreshments. Please call Catie Kiley at 719-�

685-4967 to sign up. The Guild thanks you!�

September    Doreen McLaughlin, Bev Weaver, Susan Bowman�

October         Judy Gearhart, WW Walker�

November     Barb Byerly�

December  Holiday Potluck�

January�

February       Linda Shafer�

March   Jane Rock Costanza, WW Walker�

April           Catie Kiley, Ellen Alderson�

Hospitality�
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